
Notice of the Head of Department no. 3: 

 

Dear Students, 

 

as you systematically disrespect our verbal agreements as well as ethical standards which 
form a part of the regular mode of both lectures and seminars, I hereby order: 

 

1. everyone to turn off and keep their mobile telephones off the workplaces in the 
classroom during the regular class session   

2. mobile telephones, switched off, shall be handed in to the supervising teacher upon 
arrival to any entrance examinations, and shall be only returned to the owner once the 
work has been completed and handed in   

3. active mobile telephones are allowed to teachers only who may use them if needed   

 

Prof. Jaroslav Brabec, Head of Cinematography Department  

 


